MEMO

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors
From: Brad Sellers

Subject: James Smith, Jr./Lottville Road

Date: June 26, 2013

Mr. Smith has an existing material pit located on Lottville Road. Mr. Smith is willing to provide
any fill material for Sulphur Springs Park, and is requesting approval for a limited time..



